1. Home

Taraval Station Newsletter - September 6, 2018

By Taraval Station September 06, 2018 | 3:10 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

It is amazing how fast summer has come and gone. I want to thank everyone who attended National Night Out. We had fun meeting and chatting with everyone. A special thanks to those who volunteered and/or made contributions to the events.

The Outside Lands Concert attracted thousands and a number of attendees later gravitated to the Irving Street corridors. During the event, we periodically received of noise complaints from residents, and some were from the Lake Merced area. We thank you for your patience, as were able to work with the event coordinator in getting the bass turned down to a moderate level.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM Featured

Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release